## Harnish, Sharon L

From: r.heinemann@charter.net

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 2:01 PM

To: Transportation Policy Board

**Subject:** Public Comment on July 18 meeting

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

RE: Agenda Item 72645

I am in support of applying for the Safe Streets and Roads for All grant to improve bike lanes and/or paving more trails for bikes to use in Madison, specifically on the north and west sides of Madison. Several far right lanes and shoulders are in need of much repair!

Thank you, Robin Heinemann